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Dear Site Evaluation Committee Members, 
 
I would like to voice my opposition to the proposed route that the Northern Pass transmission lines will take  

through Greater Concord. I am an East Concord resident and frequently bicycle along Hoit, Sanborn, Snow Pond,  

Shaker and Oak Hill Roads. The existing transmission towers are an unfortunate presence but relatively  

innocuous. The proposed towers will be impossible to ignore and will be a blight on this delightfully rural  

section of Concord. 
 
I urge you reject the proposed route. 
 
Sincerely, 
Charlie Bristol 
Concord, NH 

  

 


